
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 Next week is a busy week! Although there are end of term celebrations, learning will take place right up 
until the end of week. We know that some children find this time of year unsettling as there are different 
routines, and we find that keeping to our normal day-to-day routines helps with this.  
 

 I hope that you enjoy reading your child’s end of year report, which will come home today. Please 
remember that we really value your views on these reports and would encourage all parents and carers to 
complete the survey about their child’s report so that we can share your views with their Teacher. The link for 
this survey can be found in the letter that you should have received by parentmail today.   
 

 Next week, Teachers will be sending home your child’s exercise books from this year. Please send 
your child into school every day with a reusable bag, e.g. a ‘bag for life’ or similarly strong carrier bag, to enable 
them to bring these books home. We will keep a sample of books from across each year group. If we are 
keeping your child’s books temporarily, your child’s class teacher will let you know. Their books will then be 
returned to you at a later date.  
 

 All Parents and Carers of children in Year 6 are invited to attend the Year 6 Leavers assembly 
and awards ceremony on Thursday 18th July at 9:30am. Awards ceremonies for children in years 3, 4 and 
5 will also take place on Thursday, however we are unable to accommodate parents and carers for these year 
groups. All award winners will be celebrated in our final newsletter of this term next Friday.  
 

 Children are definitely getting excited about the upcoming football final this weekend. Come on England! 
If your child enjoys football, you may be interested to know about the Kellogg’s Football camps that are 
running in MK over the summer holidays. All you need to do is buy a box of Kellogg’ s cereal, scan the QR 
code on the pack  (like pictured in the poster attached to this newsletter) and follow the instructions to sign up. 
You’ll then receive a code within 24hrs to then sign up for a free day of football in one of the camps.  

Please remember that the last day of this term is Friday 19th July 2024.  

Have a relaxing weekend, 
 

Mrs White 
Executive Headteacher 
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  INFORM 
www.emersonvalley.org.uk           parents@emersonvalley.org.uk          (01908) 507914 

GOLD AWARDS 
Year 3: Hannah 3JT, Daisy 3EM, Rex 3JP, Sofia 3JR 

Year 4: Kenny 4CM, David 4PH, Mason 4NB, Bryan 4BM 

Year 5: Marni 5AR, Scarlett 5LS, Eden 5KH, Nahia 5LF 
Year 6: Chloe 6RR, Adyaan 6DC, Casey 6AM, Tilly 6GB  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The MK Libraries Summer Reading Challenge starts next 
Friday. This initiative aims to promote reading for pleasure 
over the summer holidays and combat the holiday dip in 
reading levels with a fun and achievable challenge. For 
more information, visit: https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/

https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/libraries/young-readers/src


  
Merevalley Federation: Summer term 2024 

These dates are for both Merebrook and Emerson Valley 

unless otherwise indicated. NEW EVENTS IN RED. 

12th July 2024 Year 6 BBQ and Sleepover 

Annual Reports to Parents and Carers 

16th July 2024 Pre-loved uniform sale after school at EVS from 3:30-4:30pm 

17th July 2024 Year 6 Prom  5:30-7:00pm 

Year 2 awards & leavers assembly morning at Merebrook at 9:15am 

Year 2 end of Merebrook celebration in school 

18th July 2024 Year 6 awards & leavers assembly at Emerson Valley at 9:30am 

Merebrook Disco after school: EYFS & Year 1—3:15-4:15pm, Year 2 
4:40-5:30pm 

19th July 2024 Last day of term  

3rd September 2024 INSET day for staff. School closed to children.  

4th September 2024 INSET day for staff. School closed to children.  

5th September 2024 First day of the autumn term. Children return to school.  

28th October—1st November 
2024 

Half term  

4th November 2024 INSET day for staff. School closed to children.  

5th November 2024 Children return to school 


